
Mr. Ian Mackenzie, 
President, 
AUCE, Local 1 

PROVINCE OF' P,,. 

l'Jf?tr1sH CO\.\)"'~\ 

VICTOR(A 
VSV IX4 

October 28 1976 

Association of University and College Employees, 
2162 Western Parkway, 
Vancouver, B.C. 

Dear Mr. Mackenzie: 

I have for acknowledgement and wish to thank 
you for your letter of October 26 wherein you request the services 
of a Mediation Officer. 

Please be advised that your request has been 
referred to the Director of the Mediation Services Branch 
for necessary attention. 

Yours very truly, 

' 
t1M._~~ 

Allan Williams, 
Minister of Labour. 


